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YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY
YOUNGSTOWN. OHIO 44555

July 1, 198C

Director,
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

This letter is in response to the information requested in IE
Bulletin No. 79-19: " Packaging of Low'-Level Radioactive Waste for
Transport and Burial".

Our use of low-level radionuclides with long half-lives is restricted
to Hydrogen-3 and Carbon-14 labelled compounds. They are used only
once or twice each year in uCi amounts. We have not, therefore, ever
shipped out our small amount of radioactive waste. Instead, we store
the waste in an NRC approved site (Room 314, Ward Beecher Science
Hall). The amount of Hydrogen-3 and Carbon-14 labelled compounds
that we store there is sufficiently below our lisence limit that we
do not anticipate reaching that limit for many years to come.

Sincerely,

5- ffs:c s

James R. Toepfer, Ph.D.
University Radiation S fety Officer
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MEMORANDUM FOR: TERA Corp.

FROM: US NRC/TIDC/ Distribution Services Branch

SUBJECT: Special Document Handling Requirenents

1. Please use the following special distribution list for the
_

attached document.

.

h

-

2. The attached docu=ent requires the follcwing special

considerations:'

O Do not send oversize enclosure to the NRC PDR.

O on17 one oversi=e enclosure vac received - Please
return for ":ff k ;*: p" 1:p nL " /*1! C $ * F* C H "
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Proprietary inforsation - send affidavit only to
the NRC PDR
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Other: (specify)
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cc: DSB Files TIDC/EE3 Authorized Si;; nature )

-

,
. . - --- - - ---


